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ELKIN MILL
DYE HOUSE

The Dye House is getting to be 
one of the swankiest departments 
in the whole place. Just you wait 
until they get that new paint job 
linished, and then drop around 
to see us.

Sam Atkinson left last week for 
a stay of several days at Myrtle 
Beach and other points South. 
Sam expects to be away several 
dayS;

We welcome “Maizie” Hall to 
our department. “Maizie” says he 
likes the Dye House alright, ex
cept that he gets his feet wet. 
And he hadn’t had them wet in 
years.

Guy Hinson says that the new 
water cooling rig is just fine, but 
if some big bloke doesn’t keep 
his dirty paws off the top of that 
shiny white porcelain fountain 
he is going to squirt hot water at 
him instead of cold.

The new laboratory building is 
almost ready to be occupied. 
Your reporter strolled into it the 
other day, and almost ran out in 
a fright, how did we know the 
thing had to be painted dead 
black inside. Mr. Howard Hatch 
rays that it is painted that way 
to he can match colors perfectly. 
Well, we will let it go at that, but 
personally we do not like black, 
and always will.

WEAVING DEPT.
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Brannon 

spent the past week-end in Char
lotte the guests of Mr. and Mrs. 
Howard German.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Snow of 
Turnersville were the week-end 
guests of Mr. and Mrs. Poy Walls.

Mr. and Mrs. Lester Hudson 
announce the birth of a daughter, 
June 15th.

Mrs. Hugh Brannon and Mrs. J. 
H. Thorpe shopped in Winston- 
Salem Thursday.

We hear that Miss Beatrice 
Burcham likes Salmon. We won
der which brand she will choose, 
the Elkin brand or the Winston- 
Salem brand.

A revival will begin at Ebenezer 
church, Sunday, July 20th. Home 
coming day will be observed on 
this date, a picnic dinner will be 
served. Everyone is cordially in
vited.

Miss Laura Masten had as her 
Sunday dinner guests, Mr. and 
Mrs. Fleet Masten, of Charlotte, 
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Basemore of 
Atlanta, Ga. and Mr. and Mrs. 
David Masten of Elkin.

Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Young 
and Mr. and Mrs. James Burcham 
j;pent Sunday at Roaring Gap.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Couch 
spent Wednesday in Winston-Sa
lem shopping.

We are so glad to have Mrs.

Fannie Talley back to work fol
lowing a few days illness.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Knight spent 
Sunday in Indian Valley, Virginia.

We are glad little Miss Frances 
Day is very much improved. She 
is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Clyde Day.

Myrtle, we offer you our sin
cere congratulations, and wish 
for you much happiness.

We think we can hear more 
wedding bells ringing in this de
partment. We wonder who will be 
next.

Mr. Freel Pardue is on the sick 
list at this writing. We wish for 
him a speedy recovery. He is a 
patient at the Duke Hospital, 
Durham.

We regret very much an erro 
which occurred in the last issue 
of the Blanketeer, in recording 
guests at a dinner given by Mr. 
and Mrs. T. M. Darnell of North 
Elkin, Among those present were 
Mrs. S. C. Byrd, Mrs. Lon Byrd 
and daughter, Mrs. Fred Shon- 
non, Jr. all of Pineville, West Va., 
and Mr. and Mrs. Noah Darnell 
of Elkin. Mrs. S. C. Byrd is a 
sister of Mrs. T. M. Darnell, Mrs. 
John Walls, Mrs. Gill Couch, 
Mrs. Will Gilliam and Mrs. Sa
rah Tucker. Mrs. Byrd makes a 
trip to North Carolina once a 
year to see her sisters.

We welcome Miss Beulah Law
rence back to work following sev
eral week’s illness.

Mrs. Noah Darnell is on the 
sick list this week. We wish for 
her a speedy recovery.

Mr. and Mrs. El. Burcham spent 
Wednesday in Winston-Salem.

Messrs. Pearl Chappel, Clyde 
Shugart, Mae Vestal and Hazel 
Madison shopped in Winston- 
Salem last Saturday. We think 
Hazel bought herself a plate 
lunch.

Mr. and Mrs. Burrus Gray spent 
the past week-end in Winston- 
Salem the guests of relatives.

Messrs. David and Joe Darnell 
and famUies, and Miss Mordell 
Walls spent the week-end of the 
12th in Wilmington, N. C.

Mrs. Will Hudspeth and daugh
ter, Mary Jo, spent Sunday, June 
13th in Winston-Salem. She was 
accompanied home by her mother 
who visited in Jonesville for a 
week.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. L. W. 
Henderson, a daughter, Joe Ann, 
June 15th.

Mrs. Lela Collins visited Mr. 
and Mrs. John Smith on June 
20th.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Couch 
were the Sunday guests of Mr. 
and Mrs. Bahnson Couch.

Rev. and Mrs. R. P. Corum,

Chums

Pictured above are Frances Mae 
Hemric, 8, and Hattie Lou Chil- 
ress, 8, as they appeared in the 
costumes they wore in an operetta 
recently given at the North Elkin 
school. Frances is? the daughter 
of Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Hemric 
and is in the fourth grade at 
school. Both her parents are em
ployed in the Elkin Mill. Hattie 
Lou is the daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. Willie Childress, of State 
Road, and is in the third grade. 
Mr. Childress is an electrician in 
the Elkin plant.

Mr. and Mrs. Enos Stinson and 
Misses Katherine and Nadine 
Burgess of Boonville, had Sunday 
dinner with Mr. and Mrs. Guy 
Stinson.

Mrs. H. B. Osborne, of Lynch
burg, Virginia, is visiting Mrs. 
John Holcomb at her home in 
Jonesville.

Mr. and Mrs. Gwyn Baugess 
and family spent Sunday, June 
20th in Mt. View and Stone 
Mountain.

Mr. and Mrs. George Emerson 
and Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Vestal 
motored to Roaring Gap and 
Sparta Sunday.

Mrs. Loyd Pardue has as her 
guests, Mrs. D. E. Powell of Bed
ford, Virginia.

Mr. and Mrs. Era Ross were the 
week-end guests of Mr. and Mrs. 
D. Thompson.

Mr. and Mrs. Burrus Hemric 
visited the latter’s brother in 
Winston-Salem recently.

Miss Edna Walls of Sparta is 
visiting her brother, Lawrence, 
this week.

Mr. and Mrs. C. C. Walls have 
as* their guests Mr. and Mrs. Ed
ward Gilliam of Charlotte.

Bill Pardue and Curtis Hall 
spent Sunday afternoon at Roar
ing Gap.

CARDING DEPT.
George Chatham and Jim 

Young are going to the medicine 
show very often this week.

We are glad to announce that 
Ral Hayes and Newt Chappel are 
iriends again. Ral is going to 
Newt’s for dinner Sunday.

Luther Hemric said that the 
bears were getting tame in the 
west since the bear-hunter Jones 
Wagoner left.

It has been told that Dewey 
Mason can’t sleep well these 
nights.

We are very sorry that Flem
ing Shore has left this depart
ment. He is now working for the 
Greyhound Bus Co.

Wade Williams is still tearing 
the seat out of his trousers.

Alex Chatham III, has a weak
ness for red heads.

Hugh Chatham reports a pleas
ant week-end spent at Carolina 
Beach. From the looks of him 
Monday morning he must have 
had a blistering good time.

WOOL DEPT.
Mr. and Mrs. Hubert Parker 

spent the past week-end in Ral
eigh with the former’s parents.

Mr. and Mrs. W. F. Masten of 
Charlotte, spent the past week
end with Mr. and Mrs. Dave Mas
ten at their home on Elk Spur 
street.

We welcome Garland Talton of 
Oxford to this department.

The wedding bells are soon to 
ring in the Wool Dept, again pro
viding Heber Mounce’s girl does
n ’t back out on him again.

Anyone who wants to see some
thing off come over and watch 
Hoyt Hambright make a batch. 
He sure is sweating up a storm 
these hot days,

Mr, John Clair, government in 
spector, is soon to leave us. We 
sure will miss him as he has been 
real nice to the members of the 
Wool Dept,

Watson Cheek made a business 
trip to North Wilkesboro Monday 
night.

Anyone who likes catfish, see 
Pete Holcomb or Harvey Stockton, 
They keep a supply on hand all 
the time.

Mr. Hatch and a party of 
friends left Friday for Morehead 
City on a fishing trip. We are 
looking forward to a fish fry 
when they return.

This department wishes to ex
tend our heartfelt sympathy to 
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Brannon on 
account of their recent marriage. 
May they have a long and happy 
life and may their troubles be 
“little ones.”

Fat Laffoon, custodian of the 
Wool Room water cooler, wants 
it clearly understood by the sec
ond shift that his electrical de
vice is for cooling water and not 
milk.

(Continued on page six)


